
COLINSBURGH COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
colinsburgh-community.org.uk/development-plan 

Community Trust with Balcarres Estate The Local Place Plan 

On the 21st of April the The Colinsburgb. 

CommunitY. Trust held an event with Anthony 
Crawford, owner of the Balcarres Estate. 

Residents of the village were surveyed by the Colinsburgb. 

and Kilconguhar CommunitY. Council so that they can 
submit a Local Place Plan to Fife Council. As your feedback 

At the meeting he expressed a wish to tie the 
development of the Estate with the needs and 

wishes of the village. 

applies to both, the CommunitY. Trust and CommunitY­
Council are now sharing information and working together 

for the Local Place Plan. 

Why we're working together 

It's important that we inform Fife Council of our ideas so we can develop them more effectively. The Local 

Place plan is a key document to inform Fife Council of what a community needs and wants. The projects 

that come from our work with The Balcarres Estate will be pursued and developed independently of the 

Place Plan. The inclusion of the ideas from the event on the 21st of April into the Place Plan is to alert Fife 

Council to developments that might need their cooperation. 

Ideas consultation period Important Dates 

The Colinsburgh CommunitY. Trust is starting to work with 
Anthony Crawford to evaluate and prioritise these ideas. 

There are projects we can start soon, and some we will 
have to schedule for later. We will circulate a full 

evaluation in August. 

20th of May is the final date for Community Trust 
working with Balcarres Estate submissions. 

The proposed Local Place Plan will have a public 
consultation from 2nd June to 28th June. 
The Local Place Plan will be submitted to 

Fife Council on 30th June. 

The Colinsburgh Community Trust working with 
Balcarres Estate will publish and circulate their 

Development Plan in August. 


